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16/03/20

Dear Friends,

We are all very effected by the constant updates we are hearing hourly about the virus sweeping the world.

With only 10 days to go Jeff and I have been concerned about the responsibility we have in proceeding with such uncertainty in front of us all especially in light of our general age bracket. 

We have talked to a number of people both participants and non that we think have good insight as to whether we should proceed or not.

We are sure you will understand the need to be cautious and we have made the decision to postpone The Classic Alpine tour 2020 till later in the year. We will be working on a date around November and will advise you of this as early as possible.

In the meantime we will advise the hotels and the schools etc of the postponement

BUT you will need to go back to the hotel/motels you have booked and make the cancellations.

This decision is most disappointing to us as we have put a lot of effort into what would've been a great motoring and social event. All is not lost - we will do it down the track when the world hopefully returns to some form of normality.

All the best and stay healthy.

Paul & Jeff

Paul - 021 923 693

Jeff - 027 4442730

